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PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
No. 7-5-M/133


The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council and, further to its Note No 7-5-M/116, dated February 24, 2010, is now advising that – because of a variety of unforeseen circumstances – the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Peru has canceled his scheduled visit to Washington, D.C., this week.


Accordingly, the Permanent Mission of Peru is requesting the distinguished Chair to void the convocation of the special meeting of the Permanent Council for Friday, March 5, the order of business of which had included the item “Presentation by the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Peru.”

The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., March 3, 2010

The Chair of the Permanent Council of the

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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